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OFFICIAL 

Adelaide Hills Productivity and Road Safety Package 
 Main Road, Cherry Gardens Safety Improvements 

As part of the State Government’s election commitments, the Department for Infrastructure and Transport 

(the Department) is planning safety upgrade works on Main Road, Cherry Gardens between Black Road and 

Chandlers Hill Road. 

This project forms part of the $150 million Adelaide Hills Productivity and Road Safety Package which 

includes a range of road improvements to support economic growth, improve road safety and increase fire 

resilience in the Adelaide Hills.  

The Department is in the planning phase for this section of Main Road and is investigating safety 

improvement options such as safety barrier installations, better road signage, pavement works, road 

widening, vegetation management to improve driver sightlines, shoulder sealing and speed limits. 

Local insights will play an important role to help inform the design of this upgrade. The Department is inviting 

community members to have their say on what they see as the safety and productivity challenges and 

priorities for this area.  

We invite you to provide your input via a range of options, including:  

• scanning the QR code 

• completing an online survey via the project website 

www.dit.sa.gov.au/adelaidehillsprs 

• joining us at a community street corner meeting at either: 

o Coromandel Community Centre carpark, 442b Main Road 

Coromandel Valley anytime between 4.30pm and 6pm on 

Wednesday, 26 October 2022; 

o the corner of Grants Gully Road and Chandlers Hill Road, 

Chandlers Hill anytime between 4.30pm and 6pm on Thursday, 

27 October 2022; 

• calling 1300 794 880 to speak to the project team; or 

• emailing DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au  

The opportunity to provide comments will be open until Sunday, 20 November 2022. All feedback received 
will be considered and will help inform the concept design that will be developed over the coming months. 
We will continue to engage with community as planning for the project progresses.  
 
To register for project updates, or to contact the project team visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/adelaidehillsprs email  
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au or call 1300 794 880. 
 

Kind regards  

DIT Engagement team 
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